
It is Friday and we have reached 

the end of the first week of 

home learning using the online platforms 
 

 

 
First of all, a big THANK YOU for logging on and using the 

activities that have been prepared and, most of all, for sharing 

your learning. It has been really appreciated by the staff who 

have worked hard to provide learning in new and different 

ways than we are used to 

 
We hope you are finding the learning activities useful in 

supporting your child to learn at home but remember there 

are lots of ways to learn and your child will continue to benefit 

from lots of play and practical skills development.  

Learning to make your own bed or a cup of tea are important 

life skills, too!  

You might be beginning to feel that you are in a bit of a routine 

and you have a daily pattern that helps you get through the day 

or you might take a more flexible approach and see what each 

day brings. Both ways are fine and depend on your own family’s 

needs each day 

 

 

 

 

 

Try to plan activities that suit your child’s mood. I know that some 

days I feel really motivated and raring to go and others, for no 

particular reason, I feel a bit fed up and just want a hug from my mum! 

Some days you just need to go for the hug option and that’s ok! 

Next week we will post a new set of activities so here are some suggestions about that: 

* Your child might not be ready for new activities yet and may want to finish some things they are 

already working on from this week 

* Your child might be raring to go with a whole new set of challenges 

* Your child may not have finished this week’s activities but is ready to move on to something new 

All of these are absolutely fine 

We want you to use the activities in the best way you can to support YOUR child and every child is 

different. We don’t want to build up huge and overwhelming amounts of online resources so 

when Week 3 activities are posted we will remove the activities from Week 1 

Monday morning was very busy online this week so some activities for next week may be 

posted a little earlier to avoid the rush but feel free to ignore them until you need them! 


